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Happy New Year from the Synergic family to yours!

2023 was a great year for Synergic as we continue to move forward with bringing the 
VT Touch to people living with Parkinson’s.  We kicked off 2023 by announcing our 
breakthrough device designation from FDA (click here for more information). Mid-year 
we began our landmark clinical trial and expect the data to allow us to submit for FDA 
approval.

For treating pathological 
beta oscillations in 
Parkinson’s Disease

The clinical trial is going well, and we anticipate good news mid-year regarding the 
approval timeline and product release.  The folks in our longitudinal trial are showing 
promising results including improvements in quality of life and independence.  We hope 
to learn if these results are typical or outliers based on the pivotal clinical trial. This is 
core to our mission to improve the lives of people living with Parkinson’s.

https://synergicmed.com/storage/app/media/PDFs/Synergic%20BDDFDA_PR.pdf


The current planned device is being investigated as part of our clinical trial. The device 
you see in these pictures will be the device commercially available if we are successful 
with FDA clearance.

As we work to being part of the solution for you to live more productive and independent 
years, we want to highlight the advantages of exercise and your local support groups.  As 
you are all likely aware, exercise does show improved long-term progression of 
Parkinson’s symptoms. Your local Parkinson’s support group is a great way to find 
exercise that works for you.  

If you have stories about how this has worked for you, we would love to hear them!
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